
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

 

This week, along with the Wednesday Word, your child will receive a homework 

template to complete.  The purpose of this homework is to provide an opportunity for 

you and your child to share in the word of Jesus and to think about the meaning of the 

Gospel reading. 

 

Those pupils who complete and return the task by Monday 12th November will be 

rewarded with 10 house points. 

 

This homework will be sent home each week and will contain different challenges to 

deepen your child’s knowledge and to support their journey of faith.  RE homework 

should be returned to school each Monday. 

 

 

Thank you in advance for your continued support  

 

 

Guardian Angels Catholic Life Team 


